UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO THE BAR

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2008, IN MOST CASES, ONLY ELECTRONIC NOTICES
WILL BE SENT TO CM/ECF PARTICIPANTS.
DUPLICATE PAPER NOTICES WILL BE ELIMINATED

Please be advised that effective on or about January 1, 2008, the Bankruptcy Court for the
District of New Jersey will implement a Reduced Paper Module (RPM) that will eliminate a
majority of the paper notices sent by the Bankruptcy Noticing Center (BNC) to Participants of
the Court’s Case Management Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF). CM/ECF Participants
will continue to receive a Notice of Electronic Filing (NEF) as an e mail but will no longer
receive a duplicate paper notice. An exception to this transition is the section 341 Notice that

will continue to be generated in both electronic and paper form.

In light of the fact that duplicate paper notices will be eliminated, and notice will continue to
be provided through the NEF, it is important to emphasize that it is the attorney’s
responsibility to carefully manage their individual e mail accounts as well as monitor case
activity. Additionally, attorneys must maintain current contact information (firm address,
telephone number and e mail accounts) with the Court in the event that any follow up by the

Court with regard to a bounced back e mail is necessary.

November 19, 2007 JAMES J. WALDRON, Clerk
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